
Three Free Webinars  

“Let’s Talk Nondriving and Low Vision Driving for Teens and  

People in Their Early 20s” 

 

What:  2-hour webinars conducted by Dr. L. Penny Rosenblum*, American 

Foundation for the Blind, with Dr. Anne Corn joining for Q&A 

 

Who Are the Webinars for and When Are They? 

• Orientation and mobility instructors and teachers of students with 

visual impairments 

o April 13 from 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM EST 

o April 16 from 5:00 – 7:00 PM EST 

• Teens, those in their Early 20s and family members – Tuesday, April 

14 from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM EST 

How Do I Participate? Complete the online signup form.  

 

Where Do I Go to Attend the Webinar and Get Handouts? 

Approximately 2 days before your webinar, you’ll be sent an email with 

information on how to join the webinar using Zoom along with a handout.  

If I Can’t Attend in Person, Can I Watch a Recording? 

Dr. Rosenblum is working to make recordings available at a later time. Look 

for future announcements. 

 

Can I Receive ACVREP continuing education? 

Yes, you can receive 2 ACVREP CEUs for attending the full workshop. 

Can I Receive a Certificate of Participation? 

Yes, if you attend the full workshop you can receive a certificate. 

Who Can I Contact for More Information? 

Dr. L. Penny Rosenblum, prosenblum@afb.org or 202-469-6837 

 

Dr. Rosenblum is the Director of Research at the 
American Foundation for the Blind and with Dr. Anne 

Corn co-authored the book Finding Wheels in 2000. 
A revision to the book is nearing completion. Both 

Drs. Rosenblum and Corn have low vision and have 
presented on this topic many times.  

https://uarizona.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3KSj2OUbFEZtSux
mailto:prosenblum@afb.org


 


